
McLaren Health Plan 
Joins the Million 
Hearts Campaign

McLaren Health Plan has joined with other national partners in the 
“Million Hearts” Campaign which has the goal of preventing one 
million heart attacks and strokes by 2017.  We will work towards 
this goal for our high risk Medicare Advantage members by utilizing 
our Cardiovascular Program for members with hypertension, coro-
nary atherosclerosis or heart failure and our Hypertension Program 
for members with hypertension which are part of our Chronic Care 
Improvement Program (CCIP) and the Quality Improvement Proj-
ect (QIP). McLaren Health Plan will send your patients educational 
mailings every six months and will call them for follow-up if they are 
part of our CCIP program. 

If you have any questions or would like to learn more about our 
programs, please call our Case Management team at 
(888) 327-0671.


